
Congratulations Molly Brennan  
and the Class of 2019!


Molly,


Thank you for making us proud every day. You have such a bright spirit and it has been a joy to 
watch you grow over your nine years at Ancillae. You are a unique combination of hard working 
and happy-go-lucky. Don’t ever lose that! Best of luck at The Mount. We are so excited to see 
what the next four years bring!  Love, Mom, Dad, Riley and Sean 


To the Handmaids, Teachers, Coaches and Administration at AAA, 

Thank you for creating an atmosphere that truly is a home away from home.  
Love, The Brennan Family



